
Good Evening Kingswood Families,

School Cafeteria:

Our cafeteria is up and running! We are having a great first week of cafeteria service
and have some important reminders to pass along.

Before ordering your child's lunch for the 2023-2024 school year, please ensure all
student information in the online ordering system is up to date including their grade and
classroom teacher’s name. If a previous grade and teacher are saved in the student's
profile, please update to avoid any mix ups with lunch delivery!

Chartwells is running our cafeteria again this year and is powered by Nutrislice. Menus
and ordering information can be found on our website;
https://kwe.hrce.ca/kwe/parents/school-cafeteria

● All online orders must be placed before 8am in order for students to receive a
lunch for that day.

● All online orders must be cancelled before 8am in order to receive a refund.
● Cash is now being accepted. Cash orders must be placed as soon as the child

enters the building.
● Our cafeteria is accepting orders for snacks again this year. Students can order

these at the start of the day or come to the cafeteria at recess or lunch to order
snacks only.

● If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our School Cafeteria
directly at 902-832-9543. Our cafeteria staff work from 8:30am- 10:30am Monday
to Friday (there is no voicemail).
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